
 

   

 

                         29.08.2025  
FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 
Dear Clients and Partners, 
  

    I’m pleased to assure you that Centravis continues to operate seamlessly across all production 
facilities. With secure access to energy, water, and essential infrastructure, our manufacturing 
processes remain uninterrupted, enabling us to deliver every order with accuracy and on time. 
Operational stability and dependability remain central to our mission. 

       In line with our commitment to transparency and long-term collaboration, we are open to 
sharing the latest Bureau Veritas audit findings, providing behind-the-scenes views of our 
production, or arranging remote audits upon request. We believe that strong partnerships are 
built on trust, clear communication, and consistently reliable performance. 

     Thank you for your continued confidence in Centravis. We highly value your partnership and 
look forward to reaching new achievements together. 

 
 
Best regards, 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com  
Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 
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